
Glassboro Public Schools 
 

 

 
 

MEMO 

 

 

Date: January 29, 2020 

 

To: Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent 

     

From:  Danielle Sochor, Chief Academic Officer 

 

Re:  Action Item 

 February 19, 2020 Board Meeting  

 

 

Curriculum Members 2019-2020 SY.  Recommend the Board ratify the following District 

Technology Curriculum committee members. 

 

From: 

 

Shannon Batten Intermediate 

 

To: 

 

Danielle Fiscella Intermediate 

 

 

Recommend the Board add the following staff to the Science Fair Committee: 

 

Erin Pimpinella* Rodgers 

Denise Barr Intermediate 

 

 *replacing Patricia Kately due to retirement 


